Smith Holly

From: Craig Nightingale <CNightingale@bannerbank.com>
Sent: Monday, March 20, 2017 10:42 AM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: HB 2705, HB 2706 & HB 2707

I am not in favor of these three bills and suggest they be defeated at committee level.
They add costs to the land owner with water rights but do not save water.
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